
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF 
CANCELLATION  

 
 
 

The regular meeting of the Board of Directors of Eastern 
Plumas Health Care District scheduled for: 

 
 
 

Thursday, March 26, 2020 at 9:30 a.m. 
is hereby cancelled 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Eastern Plumas Health Care 
500 1st Avenue 

Portola, California 

 
 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors of Eastern Plumas Health Care is 
April 23 , 2020.  


